
 

Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

21. REPORT OF THE CYCLE STEERING GROUP 
 
 The Committee considered a report on the April 2003 meeting of the Cycle Steering Group which 

outlined the matters considered at that meeting together with the recommendations of the Steering 
Group in respect of: 

 
 • The provision of off-road cycleways where they can be installed. 
 • Support for the Living Streets concept and slowing of traffic in urban areas (including 30 kph 

zones) so that appropriate speeds are achieved. 
 • Treatment of arterial roads to provide the best transport solution in a shared environment. 
 • The provision of better storage facilities for cycles in shopping malls. 
 
 The Committee resolved: 
 
 1. That the Committee confirm its support for the cycle strategy. 
 
 2. That a representative of Environment Canterbury be appointed to the Cycle Steering Group. 
 
 


